CORRESPONDENCE

JUL 13, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 04527-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 9:15 AM

To: ‘dave&maryw'

Subject: RE: FPL rate increases

Good morning Mr. and Mrs. Whitehouse,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: dave&maryw [mailto:davemary4345@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 7:48 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FPL rate increases

Good morning,

Having recently retired to Florida we are concerned about the proposed rate increases. We selected Florida for two
primary reasons; weather and cost-of-living. Retirees make up a third of your population and are a tremendous boost to
your economy since they are not sending kids to schools, etc.. While many retirees are affluent, we are not. A 23%
increase in utility costs would have negatively influenced our decision to choose Florida as our permanent residence.

Thank you for listening.
David & Mary Whitehouse
2692 NE Highway 70, Lot 640
Arcadia, FL 34266

Sent from my iPad
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